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Office of Engineeiing and Technology
Federal Communications Commission

12 St., S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request to Change Applicant/licensee Names
Call Sign: KA2XAG

Dear Ms. Hey:

Washington Federal Strategies
Anne Cortez
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In accordance with sections 1.65 of the Commission's rules and in accordance with the practice and
procedure specified by the Office of Engineering and Technology on its website,
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/misc/FccE1sFAO.cfm, we are writing to the Office of
Engineering and Technology to request that the Commission's records be updated to properly
reflect the name of the entity that holds the referenced licenses. The call sign KA2XAG, referenced
above, on this letter should show Raytheon Missile Systems as the entity which holds the license.

Raytheon Missile Systems wrote to your office about this name change in January 2008, and I
believe that you made the change at the time from Raytheon Company to Raytheon Missile Systems.
However, after KA2XAG was renewed in April 2011, somehow the FCC changed the name back to
Raytheon Company. A recent review of Raytheon Missile Systems' FCC licenses brought the issue
to light, and it has prompted me to write requesting the update again.

The chart below indicates what the current entity name is and the reason for the change. By way of
background, the Raytheon Spectrum Management Council has asked its business units to be
responsible for the licenses that are used at their facilities. Therefore, this name change is not the
result of a corporate transaction, but merely the reassignment of responsibilities within an existing
corporate structure. No actual or pro forma transfers of control have taken place. In fact, as stated
above, you made this correction earlier, and it appears that the Commission inadvertently changed it
back.

Table of Changes:

Call Sign Current Licensee Post-update Reason for Change
Name Licensee Name

KA2XAG Raytheon Company Raytheon Missile Internal assignment of
Systems responsibility for

license operation
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This license is under the control of the Raytheon Missile Systems business unit, where the spectrum
management office is headed by Thomas J. Fagan, Spectrum Manager, Raytheon Missile Systems,
1151 East Hermans Road, P.O. Box 11337, Tucson, Arizona 85734-1337 (520) 794-0227,
tjfagan(ravtheon.com. Mr. Fagan is the contact representative on each of the licenses already.

Should you or your staff have any questions about the requested changes or if there is any additional
information we can provide to help this process, please give me a call at 520-360-0925 or write to
me at alcconspecinternational.com. Thank you very much for your assistance with the update.

Sincerely,

Anne Linton Cortez, Esq.
For Raytheon Missile Systems
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